
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, September 1, 2022 2:42 PM 
'kimdp999@yahoo.com' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/1/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05929-2022 

Subject: RE: 20220067-GU - We Can't Afford Higher Gas Rates 

Good Afternoon, Kimberly Peterson. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Number 20220067, and 

forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COVv\.Vv\.~$.SlOV\, De-putt) ClerR I 

FlorLc:lci 'PubL~e, SerJ~e,e COVv\.Vv\.~.s.sLoV\, 

2540 SviuVv\.Clrc:l OClR lsouLevcirc:l 

TClLLcivici.s.see, FL323__3__3 

'PVlOV\-e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7" 

From: Kimberly Peterson <info@email.actionnetwork.org> 
Sent: Thursday, September 1, 2022 1:46 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Re: 20220067-GU - We Can't Afford Higher Gas Rates 

Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 

Re: 20220067-GU 

Two things are very wrong with this proposal. #1 if these four separate entities are merging 

into one their operating cost(s) should go down not up. #2 what is a "fair return on 

investment" for a "public" utility? What is your current return on investment, and how much 

will your return increase with these changes? 

I urge you to reconsider this rate increase at this time. 

Kimberly Peterson 

kimdp999@yahoo.com 
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5039 Mendavia DR  

Sebring , Florida 33872 

 

  

 

 




